
PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative 

Declaration and Notice of Availability of the Initial 
Study with proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration.

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED?
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) proposes to construct a 
soldier pile wall along State Route (SR) 1 in Sonoma County, from post mile 26.67 
to 27.09, between 0.5 mile north of Meyers Grade Road and 0.9 mile north of 
Meyers Grade Road.

WHY THIS AD?
Caltrans has studied the impacts that the proposed project may have on the 
environment and has determined that with mitigation, there are less than signi�cant 
impacts. The Initial Study (IS) with proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) 
is the environmental document that explains why the proposed project will, with 
mitigation, have less than signi�cant impacts on the environment. This public notice 
is to inform you of the preparation of the IS-MND and of its availability for review 
and the 30-day comment period.

WHAT IS AVAILABLE?
The environmental document  is available to download at 
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-popular-links/d4-environmental-docs.

WHERE DO YOU COME IN?
You are invited to review the environmental document for the proposed project. 
Please send your written comments to:

Caltrans, District 4
ATTN: Arnica MacCarthy, Senior Environmental Planner
P.O. Box 23660, Of�ce of Environmental Analysis, MS-8B

Oakland, CA 94623-0660
or Arnica.MacCarthy@dot.ca.gov

Hard copies or compact disks of the environmental document are available by 
writing to the above contact information; electronic copies are also available to 
download at 
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-popular-links/d4-environmental-docs.
The comment period begins on April 30, 2020 and closes on May 30, 2020.

CONTACT
For more information about the environmental document or if you have comments, 
questions, or concerns regarding the proposed project, please contact Arnica 
MacCarthy at (510) 286-7195 or Arnica.MacCarthy@dot.ca.gov.

Individuals who require documents in alternative formats are requested to contact the 
District 4 Public Affairs Of�ce at (510) 286-6445. TDD Users may contact the 
California Relay Service TDD line at (800) 735-2929 or Voice Line at (800) 735-2922.


